
 President’s Report for March 2022 
 

 

I reserved the sanctuary at Tree of Life for the Friday, June 10 concert/streaming event.  We will also 
have the space on Wednesday, June 8 for a rehearsal.  Dan and Joe will be there to provide sound 
and cameras. 
 
I am writing a letter of recommendation for Tracy for Rider University. 
 
I have confirmed that we are scheduled to sing at the York Revs pride night. 


